
I’m testifying in support of SCR 4015 to expand the PSC to 5 members and 5 districts and 
Elected by the districts.  This would provide for a fairer representation of the people as each 
part of the state would have a representative on the Public Service Committee. 
Let the decision be made by the people of North Dakota. 

 
Thank you 
Gaylynn L Becker, PhD  
4608 Chamberlain Place 
Bismarck, ND 58503 
701 527-1720  

 


